(954)-923-2555

Kenneth DiDonato Inc.
IRRIGATION CONSULTANT
2210 Hollywood Blvd.
Hollywood, Florida 33020

Tune 25, 2025

Public Works Department
City of Port St. Lucie

121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd.
Port St. Lucie, F1 34984-5099

Re: P22-210 Riverland Blvd at RLD
Certification for Roadway Turnover

To whom it may concern,
As a registered professional Civil Engineer in the State of Florida to the best of my knowledge,
information and belief, it is my professional opinion that the irrigation system at Riverland Blvd

at RLD has been installed in substantial accordance with the permitted plans prepared by me, and
approved by the City dated 4/21/2023.

Please contact me if additional information is required.

Sincerely,

Kenneth DiDonato, P.E.

Specializing in Golf Course and Commercial Jrrigation Design
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